
Officers/Board Members 

President Tom Sarnecky  19 Airdrie Dr 836-4455 
Vice-President Mary Joe Metz 34 Eaton Place 832-5584 
Secretary Linda Hess 57 Airdrie Drive 593-4279 

Treasurer Cookie Burget 2 Whitaker Court 834-4252 
Board Member Keith Snyder 6 Whitaker Court 836-1956 
 

Committees 

Architectural Committee Grounds & Maintenance 
Committee 

Mike Hudson 834-6516          Cookie Burget, Chair 834-4252 
George Holstein 229-6580   
Ed DeLooze    836-5727   

 

 

Mary Joe called the meeting to order at the New Castle Conservation District building at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

1.   Introductions 

          There were three board members present. 

• Seven homeowners 

• Earl Jacques Representative 

• Bethany Hall-Long State Representative 

 

2.   Secretary's Report 

• The minutes from the April meeting were accepted as written.  Copies can be viewed on-

line. 

 

3.   Treasurer's Report 

• Cookie Burget reported 

• Checking account balance of $4,830.08 

• Saving account balance of $72,029.86 

 

       Billing Review: 

• Assessment are ready to be mailed out for the 2015-2016 year 

 

 

4.  Grounds and maintenance Committee 

  

• The swale has been repaired and the state has signed off on the repairs 

 

 

5.   Architectural Committee- Deed restrictions 

• Solar Panel were approved by the architectural committee and have been installed. 



 

 

6.   Old/New Business 

• Letters have been mailed to homeowners asking that they not put above ground pools 

back up for the 2015 summer season. 

• Our streets will not be repaved at this time due to the lack of funds. 

• Pot Holes only will be filled at this time.  

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 P M.   

 

 


